

NSM Office <nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk>

Participate in ELCAS Question of the Month Initiative

1 message

Pauline Nightingale <pauline.nightingale@cidari.co.uk> 19 November 2024 at 10:44 To: NSM Office <nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Reception Parents <nsmreceptionparents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 1 Parents <nsmyear1parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 2 Parents <nsmyear2parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 3 Parents <nsmyear3parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 4 Parents <nsmyear4parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 5 Parents <nsmyear5parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 6 Parents <nsmyear6parents@cidari.co.uk>, Charlotte Stevenson <charlotte.stevenson@cidari.co.uk>, Emma Pickering <emma.pickering@cidari.co.uk>, Rebecca Taylor <rebecca.taylor@cidari.co.uk>, Margaret Brice <margaret.brice@cidari.co.uk>, Tracey Finch <tracey.finch@cidari.co.uk>

Dear parents and carers,

East Lancs Child and Adolescent Service (ELCAS) are excited to launch a new initiative designed to gain valuable insights from our young people, parents, carers and staff while fostering meaningful discussions on important themes. Each quarter, they will focus on a specific theme and pose a new 'Question of the Month'. The answers they receive will play a crucial role in shaping a training session for school staff and/or parents.

For their first quarter, the theme is Self-harm, with the training workshop planned for around March 2025 time. To make this initiative impactful, they need your support in completing a questionnaire - see the link below. They kindly ask for responses to be returned to us by 19th December.

How it works:

- 1. A new question will be sent each month.
- 2. We ask for honest and thoughtful responses to be collected and sent back by the specified deadline.
- 3. The responses will feed directly into the training workshop, ensuring the session is tailored and meaningful to the needs of our community.

They appreciate your help in making this initiative a success.

Questionnaire is at https://forms.office.com/e/tNHmQEMmtR

Kind regards,

Pauline Nightingale Headteacher Newchurch St Mary's CE Primary Academy